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Basketweaving
Tuesdays at 9am beginning February 20th

Learn to make beautiful baskets with WWC member Keiko. Cost of the
class is a small fee to cover materials. First class is $10. Register and pay in

advance at the front office. ?’s - Email events@rbwestwoodclub.com

Ray Smith’s Tennis Camp
February 19 - 22; 11am-3pm

Cost: $125 M / $140 NM

Camp is for children ages 5-14. Registration forms are available at the
club front office or on the website www.rbwestwoodclub.com

Summer Camp Sign Ups
Member registration Begins March 11th

9 one-week sessions begin June 10th. No camp 4th of July week.
Details will be available on the website March 4th.

Camp is for children ages 6-12.

Annual Meeting
March 12th at 7pm in the Adult Lounge.

All members are welcome and encouraged to attend.
Hear the election results and the state of the club.

Easter Egg Hunt
Saturday, March 30 at 10am

This event is for all ages. Members Only. The first hunt
begins promptly at 10am!
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A Message from the Manager Board Member Candidates 2024
Candidates are listed in random order

Bear Vizgart

Defense Industry Senior Material Planner

I’m excited to seek election to the Westwood
Board of Directors! Westwood is a fantastic
place to live and I look forward to working with
other board members, our management team,
and neighbors to continue making Westwood a
great community.

As we start 2024 it is important to thank the volunteers that help
run the community. It is important that the community have these
volunteers to help run, govern and support The Westwood Club
lifestyle. If you are interested in helping too, please contact either
Steve or Nora at events@rbwestwoodclub.com.

A very popular addition to the facility has been the new pickleball
courts. These recently opened to very little fanfare but plenty of use.
Yes, lights will be installed in the future depending upon budgetary
constraints. There have been questions about how to reserve the
pickleball courts. The rules on reservations mirror the tennis courts.
The front desk keeps a list of reservations. Each time slot is 90
minutes in length. A household is allowed to reserve one court
during a two-week window. Once you have used your reservation the
window resets. Guests are permitted when accompanied by a
resident. There currently is a $3 fee or one punch on your guest
pass. As a general point of information, the Club currently owns and
rents out a pickleball machine. If you are looking for lessons you can
contact our Pro- Ray Smith by text at 858.472.2286.

If you use the facility in the evenings, you may have noticed a
recent upgrade to the lights on the exterior of the quad area. This
project was done in conjunction with the mansard siding upgrade
and was funded with reserve funds. Each year a portion of the
annual dues are placed in a separate account to replace the capital
items at the facility. The amount is determined in part by an outside
consultant and is then reviewed and incorporated by the Board into
the annual budget. The Board is currently looking at using a portion
of these funds for slurry sealing the upper and lower parking lots
and the trimming of the large pine trees on the property.

As we approach warmer weather the facility will become more
crowded. As a staff member, we ask that you exercise courtesy
towards all that enter our gates and remember to bring your ID
cards each time you come to the Club.

Gordon Tetlow

Emilie LaSota
Hair Stylist, Makeup Artist, Self Employed

I served the previous two years and would love
to continue working to maintain the integrity
of The Westwood Club and the community as
a whole. Trying to update the club so that it
reflects the value it brings to all of us in the
neighborhood.

InfoSec Director, Former Board Member

I have lived in the neighborhood for the past 15
years, raising my family here. I would like to
return to the board to continue to improve our
club facilities and provide good governance of
the community’s funds.

Continued on other side
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Club Fitness Information

Miguel Lopez
Senior Hardware Engineer, Apple, Ph.D.

Westwood member since 2021, father of 3
children - 2 of them with special needs. I
support and encourage healthy habits, sports,
wellness, inclusion, and diversity. I believe in a
club that is more family-focused, transparent,
and equitable.

Fitness Classes
Weights and Core 9am Wednesday

Pilates 9am Friday

Cost is $5 per class or a 5 class card for $20. Non-member cost is $7 per
class or a 5 class card for $30

Yoga
6pm Tuesday
9am Sunday

Member cost is $10/class or a 5 class card for $40
Non-member cost is $12/class or a 5 class card for $55

Pickleball
Calling all beginning through intermediate picklers! Classes of 3 or 4 are
forming with IPTPA certified pro Ray Smith. Text Ray at 858-472-2286 for

details.

Tennis
Individual and group lessons available.

Text Ray at 858-472-2286

Volleyball
Drop in open play volleyball Mondays at 7pm in the Gymnasium. Members

and their registered guests only.

Badminton
Drop in open play badminton Wednesdays 6:30pm in the gymnasium.

Members and their registered guests only.

Eric Schneider
Real Estate Appraiser

I desire to be on the board to give back to the
community, plan events for people of all ages,

and continue to make Westwood the best
neighborhood around!

Nitin Chhabra

Specialist, Information Tech, Healthcare, Patient
Experience, RCM= Revenue Cycle Management
My family and I have been residents of Westwood
for 6 years and thoroughly enjoy our time here. It
reminds us of our childhood neighborhood in
Chicago. I wish to contribute and ensure that

Westwood maintains that unique charm/family-
oriented spirit that we have grown to love.

Continued on other side
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Westwood Club Preschool

Preschool Registration Now Open for Fall 2024

2 to 4 by September 1st 2024 Tues/Thurs 8:30-11:30am

3 to 4 by January 1st 2024 Mon/Wed/Fri 8:30-11:30am

3 to 4 by September 1st 2024 Mon - Fri 8:30-11:30am

*Extended day option available daily 11:30am-1:30pm

Contact the Preschool Director at preschool@rbwestwoodclub.com
for more information.

Non-Member registration begins 3/1/24

Prefer your newsletter emailed?
Email escrows@rbwestwoodclub.com to receive your newsletter in your
inbox instead of your mailbox. Please be sure to include your name and

street address in your email message.


